
Falls Prevention Coalition Meeting – December 2, 2015 

 

 Present: Kane, Kunze, Branson, Stapleton, White 

 

 Reviewed the 1 page summary of the La Crosse County Falls Prevention Coalition with 

its history, activities for 2016, and contact information. This will be presented at the 

Injury/Violence Prevention Mini Summit at WTC on 12/4/2015. (attachment) 

 

 Group felt now is the time to update our email list and make contact with partner 

agencies if they still want to be active with our Coalition in 2016. (attachment) 

 

 Group felt we should post on www.lacrossestopfalls.org website a brief description of 

Stepping On, Strong Seniors, Tai-Chi Fundamentals, the falls-prevention program at UW-

La Crosse, the YMCA, etc. with a link to each program with its specific information on 

time, location, fees, etc.  This website will serve as a calendar to promote all the falls 

prevention programs in La Crosse County. 

 

 

 Discussed both Mayo and Gundersen Health systems have personal emergency 

response systems and that Medicare does not pay for. 

 

 Next meeting will be: Wednesday, January 27, 2016  

1:01 pm in Room 2076 

Health Science Center 

1300 Badger St. La Crosse, WI 

 

 

 

http://www.lacrossestopfalls.org/

